
From: Andrew Clegg
To:
Cc: Marcus Grzechnik
Subject: ARPANSA - Waste Store Design for ARPANSA review and approval [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Date: Thursday, 17 May 2018 1:34:23 PM
Attachments: 201808 - ARPANSA rev A.pdf

ARPANSA approves the recently attached prelim design with the following minor modification:
 
One minor typo in the centre top of the proposed (page 6) where ‘conduit’ is misspelt
 
 
 
Full steam ahead please on the detailed design and come back to me Monday am on a date so
we can lodge on our Austender portal.
 
 
 
 
Regards
 
 
Andrew Clegg

Facilities Manager

Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency

619 Lower Plenty Road, Yallambie, VIC 3085, AUSTRALIA

Mobile     04 1864 5596

email andrew.clegg@arpansa.gov.au

http://www.arpansa.gov.au

 
Thanks for the
 
 

From:  
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 9:47 AM
To: Andrew Clegg <andrew.clegg@arpansa.gov.au>
Subject: Fwd: ARPANSA
 

Hi Andrew

I hope that you are well, please find attached revised plans for your view and approval.  I will contact you
tomorrow to discussed further.

As always happy to discuss and answer any questions.

Kind regards
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A. S. Building Consultants
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